
                         JCGC   MINUTES

                               9-24-20


ATTENDANCE:  Lloyd Eargle,  RickHagar,  Liv. Kelley,  Blair Yount,  Steve 
Schumaker,  Tom Tabor,  Roy Osborn,  Gayle Murdock,  Jim Buchanan, Curtis 
Grace,  Mike Bowler


President Liv. Kelley called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM at the Dillsboro River 
Company.  Thank you to Mary and Adam Gelbaugh for allowing us to use the 
building.


Blair read the minutes of last meeting, 8-20-20.  Gayle moved to accept as read,  
Tom Tabor 2nd and the motion passed.


Livingston read the  treasurers report sent by Karen Dean.  There is a total of 

$4471.05 in the club account.  Roy moved to accept as read, Lloyd 2nd and the 
motion passed.


There was discussion about a HIO at the Championship Tournament since $12 
is not paid for that tournament.  

In May 2017, the club voted that a made HIO in any sanctioned tournament or 
the Championship tournament is valid and payable.


Curtis Grace reported that the JCGC hats are not ready yet, but will be by Oct 3.

The hats will be given to all participants in the Championship Tournament.  Any 
left will be for sale.


Livingston reported we probably can play Trillium this spring, per the pro.


Joe Schivinski has golf items that he is donating to the club as a fund raiser.  
They will be for sale before the Championship.


Roy requested that that the member list on the web site be in excel format.  He 
was informed that PDF is the only format viewable on Godaddy.


The meeting on October 22 will be our next meeting.  Officer elections and 
presentation of Championship awards will be at this meeting.


The meeting adjourned at 8:05 PM.                       Blair Yount





